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CONTACT INFO: 
Ph: 306-492-2202 
info@townofdundurn.ca 
Website 
www.townofdundurn.ca 
 
Your Town Team: 
CAO: Valerie  
Town Clerk: Natasha 
Pub Works Manager: Trevor 
Pub Works Operator: Patrick  
 

2024 Taxes will be levied in June 
2024 and are due Dec 31, 2024 
 
Utility Bills include water, 
sewer, and waste bin fees. 
Utility Levy Infrastructure Bills 
include the infrastructure levy 
for properties that due not have 
the infrastructure levy prepaid. 

JUST A FRIENDLY REMINDER… 
Are you keeping your property 
maintained? 
The Town of Dundurn contracts 
a Bylaw Officer who will be 
enforcing the bylaws. 

DEVELOPMENT AND BUILDING 
PERMITS 

Reminder to residents that if 
you are planning on adding 
and/or making improvements 
to your property (e.g., deck, 
new building, demolition of old 
buildings, activity, and use of 
building) please obtain a permit 
from the Town office. 

COUNCIL MEETINGS 
Live streamed 

5:30pm in Council Chambers 
September 17, 2024 
October 15, 2024 
Any changes will be posted on the 
website and in the office prior to the 
meeting. 

 

2024 Election November 13, 2024 
As the 2024 election approaches, citizens have an opportunity to engage in 
local governance. The nomination period is from September 23 to October 9, 
2024, allowing potential candidates time to prepare adequately. Please note 
there is a requirement for a criminal record check to be attached to the 
nomination form. 
 
With the 2024-2033 Strategic Plan now in place, Dundurn is well-positioned 
for growth and development.  This is an exciting time for the community, as 
there are many initiatives and projects on the horizon. Residents are 
encouraged to actively participate in shaping the future of our town.  
Whether through community events, local governance, or volunteering, 
every contribution counts toward building a vibrant and prosperous 
community. 
 
The Town of Dundurn is excited to announce that Natasha Schlosser has 
joined our team as Town Clerk! Her extensive experience and educational 
background will benefit our administration and the community as a whole. 
By involving Tim Duhamel from Bloom CME as a third-party consultant, the 
hiring process upheld a thoughtful approach in finding the right candidate. 
The hire of a Town Clerk position was an essential part of effective succession 
planning. With Natasha’s Bachelor of Management, alongside 15+ years of 
administration experience, she is well-equipped to handle all the 
responsibilities of Town Clerk role. Her expertise will enhance the Town’s 
operations and contribute to its strategic goals. Community members are 
encouraged to welcome Natasha and take the opportunity to get to know 
her as she settles into the position. 
 
The installation of new benches and flowerpots, along with the ongoing 
maintenance of flowers and grass, truly reflects the Town of Dundurn’s 
commitment to enhancing community beautification. These efforts not only 
improve the visual appeal of the town but also create inviting spaces for 
residents and visitors to enjoy.  Thank you to our Public Works Team for their 
hard work in maintaining the town. 
Tree Trimming continues around town, so it is important for everyone to be 
cautious and mindful of our public works staff. 
 
As the Town shifts from summer activities to winter preparations, the 
community is encouraged to stay engaged. Please visit our website or email 
Chelsey at dundurnicescheduler@gmail.com for information regarding ice 
bookings. 
 
The Dundurn Library is now located in the Community Hall, 214 Third Street. 
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